
 

 

November 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Key Stage 1 children,       
  
As a school we are passionate about reading and seeing children develop a love for books. This 
term we will be introducing reading passports which will promote reading for pleasure at home and 
school. We’d like to encourage you to support your child by listening to them read and sharing 
books with them at home. Each time you do this we would ask that you sign their reading record as 
evidence for their passport in school.  
 
In order to promote reading for pleasure and allow us to make use of the wonderful book corners in 
our classrooms, children will be able to borrow one book from their class library to bring home. 
Once this is returned, they can choose a new book. This will be in addition to their school colour 
band book. Once children have read the whole book, they will be rewarded with a mark on their 
reading passport in school. Each time they travel to a new country on their world map, the children 
will receive a ‘well done’ certificate from Mr Austin.     
 
We hope both you and your child will find this an exciting and rewarding time in reading together. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mrs L Morgan  
English Lead and Year 5 Class teacher  
 


